From: gardenisle@pioneernet.net [mailto:gardenisle@coupeville.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2011 8:50 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: Public Comment Docket 101661 & Docket 042090

4/1/2011
 
Commissioners UTC
 
I am a small business owner and times are tough.  We pay your salary and if you continue to put more regulations and restrictions on us you will put us out of business!  When we go down the tax income will be affected and that will affect every one including state employees jobs.
I am against putting more restrictions on the shuttles services that you have proposed in the above dockets.  101661 & 042090.  Whidbey SeaTac Shuttle is an important service to Whidbey Island and this will be harmful to its service and pricing.
 
Sincerely,
 
Dan Currier
Coupeville, Wa 98239
 

